
INUIT STUDENTS NAVIGATING
POST-SECONDARY APPLICATIONS
FOR SCHOOL AND FUNDING
Presented by: Trudy and Pete, Inuuqatigiit Centre

Trudy and Pete will guide participants through the application process,
focusing on funding opportunities and transitioning to post-secondary
learning in the Ottawa region. This workshop is ideal for students,
parents, educators, and support staff seeking insights on bursaries,
scholarships, and specific associations that assist northern applicants! 

Join the Inuuqatigiit Centre’s Post Secondary Hub for an informative
workshop designed to support Inuit students in Ottawa and the North
as they navigate post-secondary applications.

October 28, 2024 2:30 PM – 3:30 PM

Ottawa Aboriginal Coalition Career Fair
200 Coventry Road, Ottawa ON

Scan the QR Code to Register for the Workshop:
Inuit Students Navigating Post-Secondary
Applications for School and Funding


